
Parks, Beautification and Facilities Minutes

Wednesday, January 11, 2017

10:00 A.M. Until 10:50 A.M.


 
       Attendees: John Bourisseau, Ken Kvacek, Kathleen Esposito, Bonnie Goldston, 
                           Alex Goetsch, Ryan Rubin (on speaker phone) and Dale Berger


      Service Director: Dale reported that the Park is being plowed as needed. A few 
                   cars have gotten stuck , needing help to get up the hill. No other Park 
                   business.


      2017 Calendar Review:
                   Spring Cleanup will be scheduled for April 22nd (weather permitting).
                   Cheerful Hours will continue (four will be scheduled). 
                   Concert in the Park is scheduled for July 18th.
                   Safety Day will be scheduled and planed with the help of the Police 
                   Department.
                   Garage Sale will be held in conjunction with the Chagrin Falls event
                   Clambake will be scheduled in early October.
                   Booville will be scheduled with the help of the Nemunaitis Family.
                   Holiday Lighting Ceremony will be scheduled for the end of November. 
               Committees will be formed to facilitate these events.


    Eagle Scout Projects: 
                The committee prioritized several projects;  New Park Sign
                                                                                               Cemetery Marker identifying those buried at the site
                                                                                               Picnic Tables
                                                                                               Fishing Deck
                                                                                               Second Bocce Court
       John Bourisseau mentioned a volunteer at the Historical Society who has an interest in locating additional burial sites in Union Cemetery.                
                                                     
      Ryan Rubin suggested establishing a wish list with a tax deductible benefit. We will check with the law director to establish the possibilities and format.

      Ken Kvacek suggested that a scout might be interested in assisting with Safety Day. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]  He also raised the issue of fallen trees in the river from the Solon boarder to our Park.  
  These can cause erosion problems.
   


 

